
YEAR 7 MEMO: 11thth July 2025

Last week’s attendance 
for year 7 was 

95.25%!

Another fantastic week 
– well done everyone!!

As the weather heats up, 
please remember to keep 

hydrated. Blazers / 
jumpers do not need to be  

worn. Shorts should be 
tailored, unbranded and 

black.

It is really important that 
expectations and 

standards remain high 
right until the very end of 
the school year. Please 
remind students of this!  

\

As Summer arrives, thank 
you for all of your support 

over the last year! Keep 
safe and we look forward 

to seeing you in Year 8! 

Sports Day will take place 
on Tuesday! This will be a 
really great day where all 

students can get involved.

Reports will be sent home 
to parents this week with 
an update on your child’s 

progress.

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK
Recipe for cooking 
lessons: 

Y7 Blueberry and 
Cinnamon Muffins
125g Self-Raising Flour
50g Caster Sugar
125ml Milk
1 Egg
75g Blueberries (or 
alternative fruit)
6-8 Large Cupcake Cases
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